DRAFT NOTIFICATION

The Champlain Hudson Power Express (CHPE) project has commenced work in the Town of Catskill. The project, a 339 mile long, solid state clean energy transmission line will transport renewable hydropower from Canada to New York State and will be installed primarily in waterways and along railroad and road rights of ways.  In some areas, the project will pass along private parcels and the project team is working with those property owners on easements to use the private parcels. If you have not been contacted by CHPE, the project will have no direct impact on your property, if at all.  

The project construction activities that will begin in our area will include establishing soil erosion and sediment controls, building access roads, cutting trees and bushes, and clearing the area for future trenching work and or for preparing horizontal directional drilling (HDD) work areas. 

If you have additional questions or concerns, please reach out to the CHPE hotline at (800) 991-CHPE (2473) | publicoutreach@chpexpress.com. For more information about the project itself, please visit the CHPE website at https://chpexpress.com/

